
 
 

September 8, 2022 
Dear Parents, 
        We have had a great week!  Yesterday was Project Impact @ Union College.  
We were able to line up with all the college students and have our picture taken.  
Your kids are GREAT cleaners!  We cleaned chairs, dusted shelves, and cleaned 
windows!  Then, we put together our Birthday Kits!  Check the website for fun 
pictures!   
         *Graded 5-8 Band-Mrs. Carlson’s group is gearing up for band! You have 2 
steps. 1st-Choose flute, clarinet, trumpet, or trombone to play.  2nd Make a plan to 
get said instrument.  You can rent one, rent to own program, borrow from friend 
or family, or buy used.  If you have questions contact Mrs. Carlson 
         *MAP Assessments-As you can see down below, MAPS tests are the 18th 
through the 22rd.  Grades 1-8 participate. We are giving Language, Reading, Math, 
and Science.  So, that is 4 tests.  We only have 1 extra day for make up tests.  
Please make sure that your child has no reasons for being gone from school that 
week. 
  *Vala’s Pumpkin Patch-As you see below, we have scheduled our annual 
Vala’s Pumpkin Patch field trip.  It will be on the 17th of October.  The cost will 
will be $7.00.  We will need drivers to help transport the kids up to Vala’s.  
Parents will have to pay their entrance in of $10.99. 
   
Dates To Remember: 
September 18-22---------------MAP Assessments  
October 16----------------------No School Teacher Work Day! 
October 17----------------------Vala’s Pumpkin Patch Field Trip 

        Hot Lunch  
    Wed. ----------------Taco Inn $2 Bean Burritos & Tostadas;  
                                   $2.50 Cheesy Burritos  
    Thursday-----------Pizza $2.00 a slice  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Have a Great Weekend! 
Mrs. Carlson & Mrs. Simpson 

Mr. Adams too! 
J 


